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Back from the Winter Break 

The Center looks forward to seeing you all at our Spring 2017 events.    

 

In addition to the above listed events, the Center is collaborating with the SFC 

Communication Arts Department for  the 2nd Annual SFC Women Film Festival on 

Tuesday March 29th and Wednesday March 30Th  and with Be.In for the annual 

Innovation Symposium on Thursday April 7th through Saturday April 9th which is 

being  held  this year at St. Francis College.    

                   

The Annual CFE Holiday Networking Event on December 12, 2016 

https://www.sfc.edu/news-feed/~post/submissions-wanted-for-2nd-annual-sfc-womens-film-festival-20161209
http://beinbrooklyn.org/
http://beinbrooklyn.org/symposium/2017-proposals/

